
 
    EST. 1999 

433 Raritan Avenue  
Highland Park, NJ 08904 

March 17, 2020  

Dear Valued Customers, 

During this pandemic, Cyber Knight Computers will remain open 

and able to serve your tech needs. With more people working and 

studying from home, the need to have your technology working and 

maintained properly is imperative. 

We will continue to serve our customers with excellent service in a 

responsible way to keep everyone as safe from harm as possible.   

The store will be open for business by appointment only so that we 

can help customers in the store one at a time.  To make an 

appointment, please call 732 227 0922.  The store will be manned 

from 10 am – 6 pm M-F and we should be able to accommodate 

your needs. Whether you need a new laptop or desktop computer, 

repair, or upgrade, we will keep your tech operational during these 

difficult times. We now offer remote support for those of you who 

cannot bring their computers in to the store. 

The surfaces in the store get cleaned with disinfectant after each 

customer leaves and every computer gets cleaned with disinfectant 

as well. 

We wish all of you safety and good health throughout these trying 

times. 

Sincerely, 

Mike Beberman 

President 
Cyber Knight Computers Inc. 


